Dear Nigel, 
I have recently moved to Plymouth and noticed your centre, which seems be flourishing and very well regarded. 
I have worked with many different client groups over the years, both privately and for the NHS and third sector, and would very much enjoy the opportunity to continue that in Devon. 
Please find the attached CV. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Yours, 
Melissa 
